
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR THE JANUARY 5, 2023, 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE ANIMAL SERVICES 

AND CONTROL ADVISORY BOARD 

 TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Currituck County 
Animal Services and Control Advisory Board scheduled for Thursday, 
January 5, 2023, at 6:30 p.m., will be moved from its regular meeting 
location in the Animal Shelter Conference Room.  The meeting will be 
held at 6:30 p.m. in the Emergency Operations Center located on the 
second floor of the Currituck County Public Safety Center, 125 College 
Way, Barco, North Carolina, 27917. 

The meeting location is being changed to provide adequate meeting space. 

This the 3rd day of January 2023. 

Gina Maurer 
Animal Services & Control Director 
252-453-3633 


